
 
 
August 29th, 2025 
 
Flyers and Flyer Families,  
 
I have a few updates for you as we head into the final weekend of the summer break. 
 

1)​ Construction 
a)​ We have received information from the City of St. Catharines that there will be 

delays on many of the local roads at various times between now and Spring 2026 
b)​ The following areas have been noted: 

i)​ First Street Louth (approx 170m South of St. Paul W to Rykert St.) 
ii)​ Fifth Avenue Louth (Fifth St. Louth to Third St. Louth) 
iii)​ Berryman Avenue (Welland Ave. to Yale Cres.) 
iv)​ Linwell Road (Lake St. to Geneva St.) 
v)​ Grantham Ave (Scott St. to Carleton St.) 
vi)​ Lakeport Rd. (Ontario St. to Lake St.) 
vii)​ Geneva St. (55m north of Lakeshore Road to Evangelista Court) 
viii)​ Adams St. (Yates St. to Ontario St.) 

c)​ Please keep this in mind as you plan your transportation to and from school. 
 

2)​ From the Guidance Department: 
a)​ Guidance has been working through the appointment list and making as many 

changes as possible. 
b)​ Please note that Eden is a very full school and it is difficult to accommodate 

many requests as most of our classes are at capacity.  
c)​ We will continue to meet with students for timetable changes during the week of 

Sept 2nd 
d)​ It is very important for all students to follow their timetable at all times, even if 

they are waiting for a guidance appointment and hoping to change a particular 
course 

e)​ Guidance Appointment Request 
 

3)​ Photo Day 
a)​ Friday, September 5th is Photo Day 
b)​ The flyer from the provider (Pegasus) is attached    

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.edenguidance.ca%2F&data=05%7C02%7CMat.Miller%40dsbn.org%7Cc7f96d72d29c4be1f84d08dde72222b0%7Cb274278417c443848bf3e36aab48765c%7C0%7C0%7C638920856135916763%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4WQpZRWcr%2FzIXQdo1jj15GO88PQ7icw0zYZha6uBtq0%3D&reserved=0


c)​ Please note the requirement of having your timetable (printed, or on a device), or 
student ID to show who you are 

 
 
Have a great long weekend.  All of us at Eden are looking forward to welcoming students back 
on Tuesday. 
 
 
Mat Miller 
Principal, Eden High School 
 
 
 


